
 

 
 
 
 
PSE contracting with Osmose for power pole inspection work  
Dear PSE Customer, 

As part of Puget Sound Energy’s power pole maintenance program, crews from Osmose will continue 
power pole survey work across PSE’s service area. The data from these pole inspections will help PSE 
perform its engineering functions, such as analyzing pole strength and electrical clearances from 
conductors. This work is needed to ensure continued electric system safety and service reliability.  

Osmose crews are under contract with PSE and are authorized to perform this important work. All crews will 
carry photo identification and this letter of authorization. While in the field, they will drive service vehicles 
with their respective logos on the vehicle doors. Additional signage encouraging social distancing will be 
displayed on site while crews are working.   

Energy service is essential, and it’s necessary to continue certain field work during this time to maintain the 
safety and reliability of our electric system. As the coronavirus impacts our region, we’re working to ensure 
our customers’ needs continue to be met while doing our part to help mitigate this serious issue. PSE is 
requiring our employees and service providers maintain social distancing while working in the field. We 
encourage our customers to do the same when engaging with our field crews.  
 
Thank you for understanding that the safety of our employees and customers is and always will be our top 
priority and company value. For more information on PSE’s COVID-19 response, please visit 
pse.com/covid19. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at the contact information below.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
 
Josh Grenner | Project Manager  
425-748-6307| josh.grenner@pse.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


